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Thank you for your constant efforts to further True Parents' work in America. 

 

Time goes by quickly, and we're about to start a new month next week, so we would like to invite you to 

join our next Famicon Monthly for September. This is a great opportunity to stay tuned to the current 

providential updates and get inspired for our month ahead. 

 

Please join us for the September Monthly Famicon with Dr. Kim and Rev. Dunkley on Tuesday, 

September 1, at 10 a.m. EST by registering at the following link: 

 

zoom,us/webinar/register/WN_E8bVHHAjR12uvMaJpIsRxQ  

 

Please note this is a registration link. After registration, you will receive an email to join the webinar. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Famicon monthly meeting next week. 

 

Thank you, and God Bless, 

 

Dr. Kone 


